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The research teams at Carnegie Mellon University and West tAd
Virginia University have been hard at work completing the dzy 3
curricula and supporting materialsfor 9 I G fnd | NI T 0
(in collaboration with the writing team with the Center for 02
Sex Education) , 2 dzNJ Eac @t&v@ntion consists of 7 0KS
lessons taught by a facilitator, personal reflection time for R @&
participants to complete individually, video clips, and the use S
of a mobile app. The full randomized controlled trial will f A
begin July 2016. We are excited to see everything coming Sv 3

together!
Pilot Testing of New Curricula Planned for April 2016

Pending approval by the internal review boards (IRBs) at
WVU and CMU as well as medical accuracy approval from the
Office at Adolescent Health, we plan to pilot test both new
interventions throughout the month of April with the support
of several youth-serving organizations in the Pittsburgh Area.
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OAH Teen Pregnancv
Frevention (TPP)
Program:

1 1st cohort of 102
grantees from 2010 -
2015 reached 39
states and Washing-
ton, DC and served
140,000 adolescents
and young adults per
year

2nd cohort of 81
grantees began
funding in July 2015
and expects to reach
290,000 adolescents
and young adults per
year

Currently there are 35
evidence-based TPP
programs, including
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We are pleased to be partnering with PPGOH for Making
Healthy Decisions. Several health educators from the
PPGOH Education and Outreach Department will be trained
as facilitators to implement , 2 dzNJ aad®® &  {duvidg N
the randomized controlled trial beginning July 2016. This
department is composed of 24 dedicated individuals
throughout the 68-county PPGOH affiliate area. Their
Community Education Managers, Health Educators,
Community Health Workers, and External Affairs team serve
a variety of diverse communities through a number of
educational and outreach-based programs. Last year, they
reached 45,183 Ohioans! We&e so glad to have them on
board.
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